
Submitter: Traci  Ginsbach 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB3183 

SUBJECT: Support 3183 to help workers 

 

MESSAGE: To Legislators: 

 

Please protect labor organizing rights.  Vote YES on HB 3183. The agreements 

described by the bill help protect workers’ collective bargaining rights, allowing them 

to choose — without employer interference — whether they want to form a union. 

 

If Oregon does not work to protect job quality and workers' rights in the emerging 

cannabis industry, workers — particularly workers of color — will suffer. Protecting 

labor rights as we develop this industry is the best way to ensure that these jobs are 

good jobs. 

 

Thank you. 

 

---------------------- 

From: Traci Ginsbach 


